425 Fawell Blvd.
o College of DuPage Glen Ellyn, llinois 60137-6599

Marketing and Communications (630) 942-2373 phone
(630) 942-3737 fax
cod.edu

January 22, 2015 VIA E-MAIL

Mr, Kirk Allen

P.O. Box 593

Kansas, IL 61933
Kirk@illinoisleaks.com

Dear Mr. Allen:

On January 15, 2015, the College of DuPage (“College™) received your Freedom of Information Act
(“FOIA”) request via email dated January 15, 2015. You requested the following:

1. Copy of any FOIA request by “For the Good Of Illinois” or “Open The Books™
pertaining to COD vendor Broadcast Technology information and documents pertaining
to the employment of John Valenta by COD.

2. Copy of any response COD provided pertaining to above referenced FOIA request.

The college does not have any documents responsive to request.

Very truly yours,

Barbara Mitchell

Freedom of Information Officer
College of DuPage

425 Fawell Blvd.

Glen Ellyn, IL 60137
630-942-2373



